Minutes
SLWA Board Meeting June 21st, 2012
Attendees: Tyson Broad, Ruthie Russel, Emily Seldomridge, Emily Neiman, Nol Dear, Donnie Coleman, Scott Richardson, Marvin Ivy, Tom Arsuffi

1. Approved May minutes.
2. Scott gave Treasurer's report 

4. Tyson announced the final Upper Llano Watershed Conservation plan will be completed and emailed to group

5. Tom reported on June 9th Invasive Species Workshop, 17 people attended including speakers

6. Scott & Art went to give Youth Range Camp scholarships to two local students Justin Brown & Henry Whittworth

7. Scott passed out a simple 1-sheet SLWA history of organization, Tyson will upload to website.

8. Discussed HCA's offer to help SLWA, some ideas from board members were to reprint spring guide, creating a visual for conservation, distribute and organize water conservation materials, set up a local list serve for members to post observations and practical application

9. Postponed discussion of mission statement vs. purpose statement, and the need to set short and long term goals/objectives to next board meeting. Some brief ideas were “Keep Llano Flowing” and “River is in Our Hands” 

10. Reviewed of offices and responsibilities/duties of those offices

11. Donnie will give report from search committee for new board members by email or in person at next board meeting

12. J.D. Kidwell's resigned as Vice President 

13. Elected Znobia Wootan as SLWA president and Tom Arsuffi as vice-president. Scott Richardson will continue to fill in as Treasurer

14. Next board meeting July 19.


